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Week 1 Term 4 16/10/2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Term Four, where has 2019 gone! 

Over this term teachers will be very busy working 

through student  personal learning and support goals 

and finding out all the things the students have learnt 

in our classes. 

It is a busy term celebrating our successes with Bucky, 

graduating from Primary to High School  and for  our 

senior students getting ready to move on to the world 

after school. 

DEADLY AWARDS 

Northern Illawarra Aboriginal Education Consultative 

Group proudly rewards Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander students who are achieving deadly results 

within their schooling. This Thursday 4pm at Waniora 

School, Bulli the celebration will take place. Please feel 

free to come along and support Emma and Shaylah 

who have made great improvements in 2019 and are 

receiving the awards for Para Meadows. 

SWIM SCHOOL 

Our primary students will again be involved in the 

intensive swim school starting in week 4, Monday the 

4th of November. All student involved will need to bring 

an additional towel and jumper, as there will be times 

that they will be sitting waiting to go into the water. 

MINI OLYMPICS-Beaton Park 

Every year a selection of High School students 

participate in a mini Olympics with students from 

across the Illawarra. We will be sending eighteen 

students over the age of sixteen to represent Para 

Meadows school, we wish them well.  This year it is on 

Thursday the 24th of October. Initiations  will be sent 

home later this week. 

Bucky News 

 

 

 

Weeks 9 & 10 

Congratulations to Joseph and Domonic and the students in 

Primary 1 for  being proud and wearing their school uniform. 

For the next two weeks we will be working on being kind by 

being a good friend. 

END OF AN ERA 

Unfortunately Sister Joan has retired and moved out of the 

area. She has provided scripture for the Primary students for 

the last fifteen years. We wish her a happy and full retirement 

and hopefully we will resume scripture in 2020. 

P&C News 

The canteen volunteers are being rewarded today with a 

luncheon in Wollongong, it is wonderful to thank them for 

coming in and helping the students to eat new foods and 

practise money skills. 

Hot dog day in week 10 last term raised $208.00, thank you 

for your support. 

Assisted School Transport Program 

Parents please update your contact details with the ASTP, 

such as a current active email address and telephone 

numbers. Emailing transport arrangements to parents in mid-

January 2020 allows us to quickly inform parents about their 

transport service. Parents without an active email address 

will still receive a posted letter confirming transport details. 

Best regards for the upcoming fortnight, 

Gill Hendry 



HS12 
High school 12 has been busy preparing our students for their transition out of school and into the ‘real world’! Jackson and 

Nathan will be leaving us at the end of the year. It’s been a pleasure savouring this last few months with these young men 

and working on the communication and independent living skills they will require after school. Seth still has another year 

with us, and as we do at Para Meadows we continue to support him in learning valuable communication skills and 

harnessing his energetic and fun-loving personality in ways he can use once he leaves school. 

We must give a special mention Daniel Tresidder who left Para Meadows last term to find out of school options. Daniel’s 

creative and friendly personality really shone through during the last couple of terms, showing us that he was eager to learn 

and engage in positive relationships with staff and peers. It’s been a blast working with Dan. We already miss him here in 

high school 12 and wish him all the best in the future! 

Thanks. High School 12. 

Jackson had an awesome time on snow camp. 
He was a star, lapping up the excitement of the 
snow for his first time, and doing a great job of 
helping out wherever he could. (above ) 

Jackson has been enjoying mixing up his 
morning walks with a little ride from time to time.  

 

Nathan loves pool games, especially when he 
knows he get to relax in the warm corner 
afterwards! (right) 



HS12 

Nathan loves numeracy. 

               Daniel enjoying literacy games with Nick. 

Understanding Seth’s sensory requirements has allowed us to create very enjoyable experiences for him 
at school and helps him focus on his school work. 

 



 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day 

please phone Tracy on 0438273836 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Thu  17th Oct Jessica 

Fri 18th Oct Rita & Rita 

Mon 21st Oct Juliette & Jo 

Tues 22nd Oct Amy 

Closed 

Thu 24th Oct Susanna 

Fri 25th Oct Tracy  

Mon 28th Oct Jean 

Tues  29th Oct Adrianna 

Closed 

Thu 31st Oct Jessica 

Fri 1st Nov Rita & Rita 

“Heads Up” from Merryl 

“Heads Up” is a quick reminder or hint that families may find useful. 

The NDIS Local Area Coordinators (Uniting) are running a series of Pop Up Information Desks.  

No appointments necessary. 

Figtree Grove – 9.00am – 4.00pm October 22, November 19, December 17 

Wollongong City Library –9.30am-1.00pm October 24,November 14 and 28,December 12 

Dapto Mall – 9.00am – 5.00pm – October 29 


